
BLOUBERGSTRAND                                                        28 March 2021 

 
 
Hi Bruce 
 
Just to thank you once again for the great work you and your team always carry out. This 
latest project which is one of quite a number you have done for me over the years, turned 
out to be most satisfactory. 
 

You’re understanding and attention to detail for any work required is always spot on. 
It is always a pleasure working with you. 
 

Kind regards 
Teresa Ryan 


